
Massachusetts Bass Federation 
October 2016 Directors Meeting 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 PM by President Joe McKinnon 
 
Attendance: Missing were:  Avid Anglers, Bass Addicts, Bass Tactics, Bass Boys, Forge Pond, Green 
Water, South Shore, Yankee, and Rusty Hook  
 
Treasures Report: Pete read his report and listed all outstanding bills.  Motion was made by A-1, 
seconded by Northeast to pay all bills, and accept Pete’s report.  Motion passed 
 
Awards Banquet:  No Report 
 
Youth Committee:  Bob went over next years proposed dates2017 Youth dates.  May 6th, June 10th 
and June 24th. 
 
Scholarship Report:  Dave has sent the letters. 
 
Conservation Report:  No Report 
 
Tournament Report:  Congratulations to Bob Rivet and Paul Carvahlo for win the Team trail 
Tournament of Champions.  
 
2017 Team Trail (pending permits) 
May 21st, Lake Wequaquet 
June 18th, South Watuppa 
JULY 16TH, Lake Cochituate 
August 20th, Lake Winnisquam 
TOC Lake Wentworth NH 
 
Old Business:  The 2017 State Championship on Lake Champlain Ticonderoga NY is July 22th and 23rd.  
 
New Business: Meeting Reminder for next Month:  Dues are due at the December meeting. Dues will 
start to be collected at the November meeting. 
 
Election Results Joe McKinnon Pres, Dave McNary Vice Pres, Pete deMoya Treasurer, No Secretary,  
Bob Rivet Youth, Seth McNary Enviro.  Tournament Committee Bob Rivet, Seth McNary, Colleen 
McKay, Paul Carvahlo, Peter MacLellan, Tim Jacques, Tim Germain. 
 
All three By-Law Changes passed and will appear in the new By-laws. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM 
 


